
New Mexico School for the Blind & Visually Impaired • Alamogordo

Friday, August 10, 2018, 2:30pm
Please join us as we celebrate the dedication of the Linda Lyle Administration 
Building on the NMSBVI Alamogordo Campus! Ribbon cutting ceremony
followed by light refreshments. We hope to see you here!


